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Sir George Murray's Report

Sir George Murray, of the Treasury
Department of the United Kingdom,
was invited by the Premier, during
the latter’s recent visit to Great
Britain, to report upon the system
of'zadministering the Canadian Service

The Editors of the Civilian being
impressed with the importance of the
report of Sir George Murray which was
laid on the table of the House of
Commons by the Premier on Thursday
the 12th instant, and considering it
desirable that it should be read by as
many of the service as possible, have
decided to devote the present issue to

the purpose of printing it in full.
Comment upon the various subjects
discussed will be deferred for a future

occasion.

The Editors take the opportunity to
wish the members of the service a
Happy New Year.



